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Black & Veatch B&V Project 0001
Quality Assurance Program QA File 25.8000.21
April 12, 1979
Docket No.: 99900526/79-01

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Attention: Mr. Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch

Gentlemen:

Black & Veatch has received your letter of April 2, 1979 transmitting the
Quality Assurance Program Inspection Report conducted by R. H. Brickley on
March 12-16, 1979.

We have examined the letter, notice of deviation and inspection report

and do not find any information that we consider proprietary. In accordance
with the rules of practice of the commission, we have no objections to the
documents being placed in the Commission's Public Document Room.

Our management is cuirently reviewing the Notice of Deviation to provide
the comprehensive response required by your letter. A response to Notice of
Deviation will be provided prior to May 2, 1979 to meet the requirements.

Very truly yours,

BLACK & VEATCH
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